
SENATE SUBMISSION
 
 
 
In reference to the insulation of homes program, I would like to advise that my home had
been
 
insulated by a reputable company (25 years experience) in July last year and I have found
that 
 
during the summer and these first cold months of this year, the difference in the
temperature of
 
the house has been remarkable.  No need for air-conditioning and a gas fire has been
rarely used 
 
for warmth.  I am very grateful that I was able to make use of the Government’s

Insulation 

 
Program and thought it was a great initiative.   With all the negative publicity given to the
 
program I thought a positive position would be appreciated.
 
Thank you.
 
Barbara Matthies


